
Due to overwhelming demand and our commitment to serving NASCAR’s 
loyal fans and guests from across the region, Track Enterprises, the official 
promoter of NASCAR’s return to Rockingham Speedway has identified and 
released a very limited number of standing-room only tickets in the 
backstretch overflow area for Saturday’s NASCAR Xfinity Series North 
Carolina Education Lottery 250 presented by Black’s Tire and the ARCA 
Menards Series East Rockingham 125. Fans can log on to 
racetherock.com to purchase tickets and stay up to speed on details about 
event information including vehicle traffic flow, a facility map and weekend 
schedule. Plenty of great seats are still available for Friday’s Black’s Tire 
200 NASCAR CRAFTSMAN Truck Series race! Fans can also call the 
speedway office at (910) 338-1100 for additional information. The entire 
Track Enterprises team is grateful for the overwhelming support as we head 
into what's sure to be an exciting weekend of stock car racing with beautiful 
weather expected to greet fans on both Friday and Saturday.   
 

 
 
 

https://racetherock.com/

